
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

INVITATION 
 
April 10, 2025 
 
 

Dear NCLGA Member, 
 
Subject: NCLGA Annual General Meeting & Convention, Prince Rupert, BC May 12 
-15, 2025. 

 
We are pleased to inform you of Northern Health’s participation at the upcoming NCLGA 
Annual General Meeting in Prince Rupert, BC. 
 

At the upcoming NCLGA convention Northern Health will once again be hosting one-on-
one meetings with local government representatives to discuss any health care issues 
or questions you may have. If you are interested in meeting with us, we invite you to 
contact our offices to arrange a time convenient for you.  

 
We will be hosting 30-minute meetings on the following dates: 
Tuesday May 13th   9:00am – 4:00pm in the Crest Hotel, Skeena Room  
Wednesday May 14th  8:30am – 12:30pm in the Left BC Room, Crest Hotel.  

 
To book an appointment please contact Christine Villareal, Administrative Assistant, at 
(250) 645-8527 or by email at nhadministration@northernhealth.ca no later than April 
30, 2025, by 1200pm. If you can please provide the names of who will be in attendance 

and the specific topics you would like to discuss that would be helpful.  A reminder to 
provide as much detail as possible to assist us in preparing for the discussion.    
 
We look forward to seeing you in May. 

 
Sincerely,  
 
 

Ciro Panessa 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
Northern Health       
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